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Announcement 1091 

 

Update for All Providers:  Recipients Are Receiving Form 

1095-B Regarding Medicaid Coverage 

As of March 17, 2016, all Form 1095-B Health Coverage statements have been mailed to Nevada 

Medicaid/Nevada Check Up recipients.  Recipients of the Nevada Medicaid/Nevada Check Up program may 

need the Form 1095-B Health Coverage information when they file their 2015 federal tax return.  The forms were 

mailed to the head of household only, and the forms list each of the Nevada Medicaid/Nevada Check Up 

recipients within the household.   

For more information regarding the Affordable Care Act’s tax implications, visit: 

www.irs.gov/Affordable-Care-Act/Individuals-and-Families 

If recipients contact you with questions regarding the form, please ask them to call the Nevada Division of Welfare 

& Supportive Services (DWSS) at one of the following telephone numbers: 

Northern Nevada:  (775) 684-7200  

Southern Nevada:  (702) 486-1646 

 

http://www.irs.gov/Affordable-Care-Act/Individuals-and-Families

